
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

10th January, 2019 
 
Welcome back to school. We wish you and your family a 
Happy and Peaceful New Year. 
 

Certificates 
Teachers appreciate those students who work hard, do 
well at school or do good things for others. To show that 
teachers notice when students do well either 
academically or socially, teachers have awarded them 
certificates.  
 

1st November 
Reception: Zainab 
Year 1: Faraj 
Year 2: Reenad 
Year 6: Abdulrahman 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Sarah, (40 addition); Zubair, 
Hamida, Meral, Malk, Abdulrahman, Narges, Mariam(30 
addition) 
 
8th November 
Year 1: Nour, Simah 
Year 4: Eiad 
Year 5: Fadwa 
Year 6: Yara 
 
15th November 
Reception: Mohamed, Nowal 
Year 2: Janna 
Year 5: Mostafa 
Year 6: Zaynaldeen, Remas B. 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Zubair (30 subtraction); Sarah (40 
multiplication) 
 
22nd November 
Reception: Eleen 
Year 1: Munjid, Reefan, Abdalla 
Year 3: Bozard, Mohamed 
Year 4: Alia 
Year 6: Hamida 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Abdulrahman, Mira, Yara, NArges, 
Remas B., Zaid (30 division); Rimas K. (40 division) 
 
29th November 
Nursery: Monder 
Reception: Salem 
Year 1: Malak, Osed, Khalifa, Abdalla 

Year 2: Reenad 
Year 5: Rimass 
Year 6: Malk 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Zaynaldeen, RemasB. (30 addition), 
Hamida, Zaid (40 addition), Sarah (50 addition) 
 
6th December  
Year 3: Muftah, Rital 
Year 4: Dana S. 
Year 6: Meral 
Year 6 Mad Minutes: Meral, Mariam, Sarah, Zubair 
 
Remember you are always welcome to come and watch 
the children perform in assemblies. 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
The Parent-teacher Conferences held on Saturday, 10th 
November were rather disappointing with a very small 
turn-out. The purpose of these meetings is to discuss the 
progress of your child.  
 Your child’s teacher informs you of the strengths 
and needs of your child and what you and your child can 
do to make the first term successful. Parents, staff and 
children should all work together to achieve this success.   
 

House Champions 
The Red team won the house trophy for Term 1. They 
earned a total of 532 points. Congratulations to all 
students in the Red house. We will start over and look 
forward to finding which team will claim the house 
championship for Term 2.  
 
Production 
The rehearsals for the annual production are underway 
this term. The play this year is called ‘Ali Baba and The 
Bongo Bandits’. It is a musical 
based on ‘Ali Baba and The 
Forty Thieves’. Rehearsals will 
be held every Monday and 
Wednesday. Rehearsals end at 
3:00. Please pick up your child 
on time.  
 
Greek Trip 
At the beginning of December some of the Year 6 
children went on an educational trip to the Peloponnese 
area and Athens in Greece. 
The trip was a great 
success and was enjoyed 
by all. At a later date some 
of the children will make a 
presentation so that you 
can see some of the places 
visited and hear about our 
adventures! 
 
Remember: Check out school photos on the school’s website            
                       www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 
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